

September 8, 2021

Dear Crossroads Families,

Crossroads School is unique in many ways. Crossroads serves ten grade levels and houses programs such as the French National program and the Alternative Class for Elementary Students. We are a very diverse community, serving students from various backgrounds. This includes students of different nationalities, students with various levels of educational needs, and students with different economic backgrounds. Due to the economic needs of many of our students, we are considered a Title I school.

Title I schools are provided additional supports from the government to help level the playing field for all students. These supports provide us with additional staff such as our Title I Teachers and our Family Engagement Specialist. These additional supports also ensure that we have the instructional materials and programs that we need to serve our students. At Crossroads School we utilize our Title I funding and supports to help your students find academic success and to help families connect with and grow in our school community.

If you have any questions about Crossroads Title I program, please contact me at knichols@nps.k12.va.us.

Sincerely,

Kristen M. Nichols, Ed.D

Kutuk. M.

Principal